
 

 

 

 

 

San José, February 26th, 2019 

DM-282-2019 

 

 

 

H. E  

Ohood Bint Khalfan Al Roumi 

Minister of State for Happiness and Wellbeing 

Director General of the Prime Minister´s Office 

 

Your Excellency,  

 

On behalf of the Costa Rica´s Government, we would like to extend our gratitude for your 

Excellency’s hospitality and successfull event: The World Government Summit (WGS) scheduled 

this past February in Dubai, United Arab Emirates.  

 

We found this Forum very fruitful and helpful and we want to reafirm our willingness and 

commitment to the keep strengthening the good relations between our countries. The Coalition for 

Hapiness and Wellbeing is one mechanism we consider vital in this effort. 

 

Please count on us to keep enhacing this group, we look forward to the work together. 

 

Yours sinceresly 

 

 

 

 

H.E María del Pilar Garrido Gonzalo 

Minister of National Planing and Economic Policy 
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